
Dear families,   

   

I am very excited to introduce myself to you as your child’s Pre-k 

teacher this year! My name is Ms. Kattia Salazar.    

I hold a master’s degree in Psychology, and I’m certified to teach 

Integrated Early Childhood/Special Education, Birth - Kindergarten in 

the state of CT. I am very passionate about developing relationships 

and consider myself as being privileged to foster a love for learning in 

my role as educator.   

   

There are many exciting topics we will be exploring in our class this 

year, with the main goal of bringing instructional content alive through 

hands- on experiences.    

    

High Regards,   

   

Ms. Kattia Salazar    

Pre-k 4 Teacher (room 103)   

ksalazar@bridgeportedu.net   

   

   

   

  

Pre-K 4 Student Supply List    

2025-2026  

   

Change of clothes in a large Ziploc bag with child’s name on it that will be 

kept in school in case of accidents or spills.  (Please label all items)   

   

• A crib-sized sheet for nap cot   

• A small blanket (we have minimal storage space and are 

unable to store large bulky bedding)   

• A small pillow (if you wish)   

mailto:ksalazar@bridgeportedu.net


• Please make sure your child wears a school uniform every 

day.   

• Please bring a bottle with water every day and a snack 

every day.   

• Remember we are a peanuts free classroom.   

• Please send a family photo no larger than 4x6, the photo 

will remain on display in our classroom throughout the year.  

   

If you like to donate items for our whole class here is the donation 

list:   

• 2 rolls of paper towels   

• 1 box of flushable baby wipes   

• Lysol wipes  

• Glue sticks  

• Liquid hand soap  

•   

Thank you so much!  

I look forward to meeting all of you on the first day of school!  

Sincerely,  

Ms. Salazar  
 


